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From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Sunday, April 20, 2014 7:47 PM
To:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        Fwd: 619 Dover Street Building

 
 
Sent from my iPad
 
Begin forwarded message:
From: <drchopper@wi.rr.com> 
Date: April 20, 2014 at 6:48:54 PM CDT 
To: <jbohl@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: 619 Dover Street Building
On Monday there will be a proposal to sell the Building at 619 Dover Street so 
that the property an be developed. Having been a Long Time infamous resident of 
Bay View and knowing the Community which I Love, I talked and asked many 
fellow residents of Bay View and what they thought. The One thing that Bay 
View Has for itself is the strong community development in it. When My Family 
Moved Here in 1970 we were a diverse community that knew everyone in the 
block. Today, we don't even know our Neighbors across the street. Let's not build 
a large apartment complex there. Ask the neighbors what they want. The School 
is still a beautiful building and needs to be preserved. Jeffrey J. Berezinski
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